Notice to Land Owner for Buried Telephone or Internet Service

In order to provide or repair services to your home/business, it will be necessary for South Plains Telephone
Cooperative, Inc (SPTC) to dig on your property. The land owner is responsible for properly locating,
marking and/or identifying ALL UNDERGROUND FACILITIES on their property (gas, water, electric, sewer,
cable TV, sprinkler systems, etc). SPTC cannot be held responsible for damaged underground facilities that are
not marked or were improperly located and marked. As part of the locate process, SPTC will call Texas 811 to
request locates, but many utility companies will not locate facilities on private property. Safety, not only
for our employees but for your property, and family’s well being, are of the utmost concern.

Before we begin construction, we must 1) have this document signed and returned to SPTC and 2) all
facility shut-off locations should be given to our SPTC field engineer so he can ensure the construction crew
knows the shut-off location(s), should the need arise.

SPTC personnel take great measures to avoid damage to all properly located and marked underground
facilities, but there are times that accidents happen. It is those times that it is imperative SPTC has an
emergency contact person and reliable number that we can call. SPTC will be responsible for repairing or
having facilities repaired that were properly and clearly located and marked.

If you have questions, contact SPTC at 806/863-8006. Thank you for promptly signing and returning this
document!
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